Town of Bradford
Public Hearing Notice
 
        	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Adjustment, of the Town of Bradford will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 19th at 6:00 p.m. at the Bradford Town Hall on the following:
        	A request by Town of Bradford for a variance to allow a 1000’ square foot townhall building to be constructed on the south side of the current townhall building, on Parcel No.6-3-151, Section 22, Town of Bradford.  The request by Town of Bradford  to locate the building approximately 8 feet from the lotline on the southside, but Section 4.6 (AR) of Chapter One, the Zoning Ordinance, of the town of Bradford Code of Ordinances requires a minimum setback of 10 feet from the lotline and 35 feet setback from the rear lotline..
        	The purpose of the hearing is for the Board of Adjustment to hear all interested parties.  Further information may be obtained from Town of Bradford,Marlina Jackson, Town Bradford Clerk townbradfordclerk@gmail.com, 608-713-2631
The Board of Adjustment will meet immediately following the hearing for a decision on the request.
                                                        	
                                                                                	Marlina Jackson, Clerk
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